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THE CORPORATION OF THE TOWN OF OAKVILLE 

NOTICES OF INTENTION TO DESIGNATE 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Town of Oakville intends to 
designate the properties listed below pursuant to Part IV of the 
Ontario Heritage Act. Summaries of the reasons for the proposed 
designations are set out in Schedule ''A" to this notice. A 
detailed Heritage Structure Report of each property may be obtained 
at the Clerk's Department, Oakville Municipal Building, 1225 
Trafalgar Road during regular business hours. 

Notices of objection to the proposed designations, setting out the 
reason for the objection and all relevant facts, may be served on 
the Clerk of the Corporation of the Town of Oakville, within 30 
days from the 28th day of October, 1992 being the date upon which 
this notice was first published in the Oakville Beaver newspaper. 

JUDITH MUNCASTER 
TOWN CLERK 
THE TOWN OF OAKVILLE 

SCHEDULE "A" 

70 ALLAN S1'REET 

The house at 70 Allan Street was built in the mid-nineteenth 
Century and was moved to its current location shortly after w.s. 
Davis purchased the property in 1920. The house bears a strong 
resemblance to the houses built by Duncan Chisholm in Old Oakville 
in the 1850's. 

Owners of the property over the years included William Mccraney, 
Miss Annie Curran, who later became Mrs. H. O'Connell, and William 
Sinclair Davis. In July, 1992, the house was used as a location 
for a scene in a television movie starring Jill Eikenberry and 
Michael Tucker of the television series L.A. Law. 

This one storey frame house displays a number of elements of the 
classic revival style, including shallow pitched roof with cornice 
and returns, and a remarkably elaborate entrance. The property is 
adjacent to the Old Oakville Heritage Conservation District, and 
the First and Second Street Heritage Conservation District, and its 
architecture is characteristic of the homes found within both of 
these districts. 


